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from your Log Team 
 

Aug 25-31 2024 
 

 
We welcome articles and photos for this newsletter by our DEADLINE Friday noon. 

SEND TO tvlog@timbervalleyskp.com 
 
 

Committee Meetings 
Audit  *  1P Tuesday August 27  *  Card Room 

Landscape  *  9A Friday August 30  *  Landscape Shed 
 
 

Chef Denis Lunch 
Sorry.  On hold through the month of September. 

 
 

Social Hour  *  2P Friday August 30  *  Big Room  (Note earlier time.) 
Considering a new exercise regime?  Terry Brock, from Body Shop Total Fitness, 121 W Central, 
will give us a great introduction to exercise and its importance in our lives.  And a super bonus: His 
discussion will cover our Park’s exercise equipment and guidelines on how to use it.  If you’re 
thinking about exercise over the cool seasons coming up, our own exercise area in the Clubhouse 
beckons. 
 
 

Follow other scheduled weekly activities and updates on our Online TeamUp Calendar.   
Use the quick link on the website home page for easy access. 

 
 
 
Dick Rauscher:  Timber Valley was saddened by the death of Dick Rauscher #2 on August 20.  
Dick was a counselor who developed and facilitated both the Timber Valley Support Group and the 
Weather Intensification Group.  Melinda will continue her many activities at Timber Valley. 
 
 
 

And the Cottonwood work begins! 
 

Cottonwood neighbors are both pleased and a bit inconvenienced by the 
construction begun on their thoroughfare.  Marc Stalnaker snapped this early 

shot on August 22, shortly after the old asphalt had been removed. 
Thanks, Marc! 

 
 



 
 
 
Labor Day Celebration coming up! 
Watch for details in the September 1 Log and on announcements posted on Park bulletin boards.  
Golf cart races, games and Timber Valley’s traditional Labor Day dinner.  A great way to celebrate 
and honor American workers. 
 
 
Rules and Regs Reminder:  “Each Member is responsible for the condition of their lot and is 
expected to make arrangements for the care and maintenance of their lot when not in residence.  
The Park recommends that a pre-emergent weed inhibitor (e.g. Casoron or equivalent) be put on 
the lot before leaving the Park. …”  (Lot Improvement #3, 12/13/18) 
 
 

☀ ☀  August Sunshine is Trish Hall  – Lot #177 – 458-209-4216  ☀ ☀ 


